
QUALITY ASSURANCE & PROFESSIONAL PRACTICE  COMMITTEE Competency & Experience Matrix

Core VALUES & 
COMPETENCIES                    

(Required)

ADAPTABILITY: 
Recognition that plans 
occasionally need to 
change in order to meet 
evolving needs and 
circumstances.

DIPLOMACY: Strong 
interpersonal 
communication skills. 
Ability to clearly 
articulate a perspective 
and to engage in 
respectful, productive, 
and sometimes difficult 
discussions with the 
Committee, staff, and 
stakeholders. A 
commitment to work 
within and reinforce a 
culture of trust.

INTEGRITY & HONESTY: 
Ensuring that self-
interest never interferes 
with decision-making, 
and that the Committee 
has all the information it 
needs to make good 
decisions.

OBJECTIVITY: Enabling 
each Committee 
member to take a step 
back and make decisions 
based on evidence, good 
information, and what is 
best to protect the 
public.

ACCOUNTABILITY: 
Ensuring that Committee 
members are able to 
take responsibility for 
their actions and 
execute their duties and 
responsibilities.

COLLABORATION: 
Recognition that 
meaningful engagement 
and dialogue lead to 
stronger results than the 
isolated efforts of 
individuals working 
within a complex 
system.

COMPASSION: A deeply 
felt concern for the 
wellbeing of BC 
residents and a 
commitment to safe, 
ethical, and competent 
care.

ORGANIZATIONAL 
DECISION-MAKING: 
Understanding of, and 
appreciation for, the 
development of policy in 
a large, complex system 
and how to ensure that 
decisions are based on 
objective principles and 
informed by evidence 
and best practice.

PUBLIC SERVICE: A clear 
understanding of, and 
commitment to, the 
College’s public 
protection mandate and 
the time required to 
execute the role 
diligently. Recognition 
that the public interest 
always overrides one’s 
personal or professional 
interests.

Diverse PERSPECTIVES & 
BACKGROUNDS                  

(Preferred)

INDIGENOUS VOICES: 
Indigenous voices need 
to be embedded within 
the College’s governance 
structure, to ensure that 
deliberations are 
informed by, and 
decisions include and 
respect, Indigenous 
perspectives, biases are 
identified and 
questioned, and the 
College’s collective work 
continues to grow in its 
Cultural Safety and 
Humility journey, 
contributing to positive 
systemic change.

CULTURAL DIVERSITY: 
Speech and hearing 
practices are 
significantly influenced 
by culture.  It is critical to 
have diverse cultural 
perspectives 
represented on the 
Committee, including 
linguistic diversity and 
diversity of persons with 
disabilities.

PROFESSIONAL 
DIVERSITY: Speech and 
hearing practices are 
diverse across the three 
professions (RAUD, 
RHIP, RSLP) and public- 
and private-sector 
contexts.  

EDUCATION: A variety of 
educational backgrounds 
and experiences 
reflecting the diverse 
public we serve.

SUBJECT MATTER 
LITERACY: A reasonable 
understanding of a range 
of topics and related 
fields affecting the 
practice of speech & 
hearing services and the 
inter-professional nature 
of those services .

GENDER DIVERSITY: The 
Committee needs the 
perspective of both men 
and women in decision-
making.

AGE DIVERSITY: The 
Committee needs the 
perspectives of various 
age groups from both 
elected and appointed 
members.

REGIONAL DIVERSITY: 
Speech and hearing 
practices vary 
throughout the province 
and so does the 
experience of the 
public’s interaction and 
expectations of the 
health care system.  The 
perspectives of the  
various regions of the 
province -- Lower 
Mainland, Island, North, 
and Interior -- on the 
Committee is desirable.

Diverse EXPERIENCE & 
SKILL SETS                                 
(Preferred)

STANDARDS, SCOPES 
OF PRACTICE, & POLICY 
DEVELOPMENT: An 
understanding of 
existing standards and 
scopes of practice that 
guide speech & hearing 
health professionals to 
understand and provide 
input on new policy and 
professional practice 
standards and be able to 
develop standards that 
mitigate risk to the 
public.

PROFESSIONAL 
STANDARDS & 
PROFESSIONAL ETHICS: 
Knowledge and 
experience of the 
standards of practice 
and standards of 
professional ethics at 
regional, provincial, 
national, and 
international levels.

QUALITY ASSURANCE & 
IMPROVEMENT: 
Experience and 
understanding of both 
quality assurance and 
the science of quality 
improvement in health 
care.

RESEARCH & 
EVALUATION: 
Committee members 
with an academic 
background are 
beneficial for the 
evaluation of the QAPP 
Program and to assist in 
contributions to 
research in this area.

ADULT EDUCATION: An 
understanding of the 
principles of adult 
education including 
learning and 
remediation methods.

REGISTRANT PRACTICE: 
Diverse practice 
experiences, 
backgrounds, and 
contexts to inform 
dialogue and decision- 
making, ensuring 
decisions meet intended 
objectives, are practical, 
and ultimately protect 
the public.

RISK MANAGEMENT: 
Thoughtfulness and an 
understanding of the 
need to balance risks, 
striking a balance 
between professional 
autonomy and public 
safety.

STRATEGIC DECISION-
MAKING & OVERSIGHT: 
Enabling the College to 
articulate a vision, 
identify strategic 
priorities, and 
appropriately oversee 
organizational 
performance as it relates 
to QAPP and the 
practices of its 
registrants.

CHANGE LEADERSHIP: 
Change management 
and transformation 
experience supports the 
College’s ability to 
adapt, evolve, and lead 
systemic change across 
rapidly evolving 
practices.
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